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As a reminder to our Agencies, they must utilize the Reporting Center in conjunction 

with the Date to Print and Mail ABCO Notices schedule in order to print and mail their 

notices. An updated schedule, which lists when bills are available for printing and 

mailing, is available on the NFC Web site. There will be a Customer Notification 

released each time that the schedule is updated.    

Authorized Agency representatives with questions concerning this notification should 

contact NFC’s Contact Center at either 1-855-632-4468 or via the ServiceNow 

Customer Service Portal. 

 

https://www.nfc.usda.gov/ClientServices/HR_Payroll/Communities/Debt_Management/docs/abco_notice.pdf
https://www.nfc.usda.gov/ClientServices/HR_Payroll/Communities/Debt_Management/docs/abco_notice.pdf

